
Dear Parents, 

As we plan for the new academic session 2024-25, we would like you to note the following important 

information. 

2024-25 Sale of School Admission Kits, Book Sets & Uniforms: 

A large number of parents have appreciated the secure, convenient & easy-to-use online sales platform 

to purchase the school book sets & uniforms for their children. This has also proved to be a boon during 

the recent years. 

The school continues to be committed to provide multiple options for parents to purchase their school 

supplies. 

Looking at the convenience, comfort & safety of the children and parents, the online website, 

www.shopforschool.in will continue to list & sell the school book sets from Nursery to Grade XII & all 

uniforms. Please note that along with the online platform, reputed vendors in the city have also been 

selected to stock the school books & uniforms and the list of the same can be found on the school notice 

board. 

All the school suppliers have listed their items on www.shopforschool.in. 

Additionally, the list of authorized vendors who sell books & quality uniforms for our school has been 

displayed on the school notice board with their respective contact information, also you can reach out 

to the FDE and obtained the authorized vendors contact details. 

We are extremely proud to announce that for the Academic Year 2024-25, E-Book sets for Grade 1 – 

Grade 8 will now be available free of cost for all parents who complete their book set purchase on 

www.shopforschool.in. 

To select the school products, please visit the website @ www.shopforschool.in & select the school from 

the drop down menu. 

Parents have been provided with multiple payment options e.g. UPI, Rupay, Credit Card, Debit Card, Net 

Banking for their convenience by SFS. 

The purchased items can be shipped directly to your residence at the applicable shipping cost or to the 

school free of cost to ensure a comfortable & smooth experience for all. 

The online sales will be available to parents starting from 29 February 2024 onwards and a convenient 

return process has been put in place. 

As a further convenience, if the parents would require any additional assistance, staff & computers will 

be available at the school between 2:30 pm – 4:30 pm from 02 March 2024 onwards to help the parents 

place their orders online. 

http://www.shopforschool.in/
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http://www.shopforschool.in/
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Kindly note that the above facilities are only for the convenience of our parents & children and are 

totally optional for parents. There is no binding of any kind to buy from the above website & suppliers 

only. Parents are free to purchase the above items from any reputed vendor. 

Regards, 

School Principal 


